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24 Jan 2022 

  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  
Lunar New Year Celebration 
 
The school will be celebrating Lunar New Year on Mon 31 Jan 2022. Students will report to school as 
usual by 7.30am and they will be dismissed from school at the following time: 
 

Levels Dismissal Time Remarks 

P1 9.50am ALL P1 & P2 students will be 
dismissed at the foyer. P2 10am 

P3 9.50am 
ALL P3-P6 students will be 

dismissed at the front and rear 
gates. 

P4 9.55am 

P5 9.55am 

P6 10am 

 
There will not be any recess and after-school programme that day.  
 
School will resume on Thu 3 Feb 2022. 
 
We would like to wish all Chinese students and their families a Happy & Healthy Lunar New Year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mdm Neo Lay Wah 
Principal 
 


